Treasury Report Fiscal Year 2019
St. Paul’s Community Church ended the 2019 fiscal year with a total of $150,029 in expenses, which slightly exceeded our income by $953.  The reason for the deficit was an unexpected increase in building maintenance as well as Christian Education expenses.  Our income increased by $5,344 from the previous year, and the majority of our income is in the form of rental income, member pledges, and a yearly contribution from our sister congregation, Federated Church in Chagrin Falls.  St Paul’s makes monthly payments on a cornerstone loan which helped to pay for major building renovations in 2017. The church has no other debt or payables.  
